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Dear Families 

Welcome back to the first week of the Summer Term, and how lovely it has been to start with 

sunshine.  We all hope that you had a super Easter holiday.  It has been wonderful to have the 

school full of children again this week and get straight on with the term’s learning and play.  Do have 

a look at your child’s class page on our website to find out more about their learning for the term 

and do remember to ask if you have any questions at any time. 

Yesterday saw the whole school take part in the run a mile record breaking event.  This generated a 

lot of excitement through the day.  Fingers crossed that enough children throughout the country 

have joined in to break the record! 

This term is another busy one so do check our newsletter and website calendar to keep up to date. 

 

Celebrations 

We held our Friday Whole School Celebration Assembly today and it was lovely to share the news 

from each class with everyone and celebrate all the hard work together.  All of our children make us 

very proud each week, and to gain this additional recognition is very special. 

 

Class Celebration Achievement 

Mousehole KP Dulcie Euan 

Mousehole LC Daisy B-W Sophia 

Godrevy Oliver Rowan 

Longships Logan Hettie 

Pendeen Harley Coast 

Carne Charlie Nicholas 

Gwithian Aliya Eben 

Lamorna George Neve 

Allen Tara Flynn 

Kenwyn Iylah Ariel 

Truro Lowen Caidan 

 

Science Challenge  

Our April Challenge is linked to World Oceans Day that is happening on Thursday 8th 

June this year.  There are a variety of activities to try and these can be found on our 

school website… Mount Hawke Academy - Science.  Have fun!  

Sports News 

Our Table Cricket Team travelled to Exeter on Wednesday to take part in the South West Finals.  We 

are so proud to announce that they came fourth and were the only primary school competing, so 

played against much older teams.  Well done all! 

mailto:hello@mounthawke.org
http://www.mounthawke.org/
https://www.mounthawke.org/web/science/204882
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Recommended Read 

This week’s Recommended Read… Olive from Truro Class recommends…. 

Letters from the Lighthouse by Emma Carroll 

I love this award-winning novel and I think that you will too! So, let’s hop into the incredible 

life of a 13-year-old and read about her life-changing decisions. This beautiful book is narrated by a 

young and adventurous girl named Olive, who lives in London during World War 2, and is under 

attack by Nazis. She has sadly had a heart-aching past but has gone on to do amazing things. Olive 

lives with her older sister called Sukie, a younger brother named Cliff and her mother, who cooks 

revolting dinners for the three of them.  

One coal-black evening, Sukie was taking Olive and Cliff to the theatre. As soon as the news had 

started, Sukie went somewhere but didn’t say why. Without warning, an air-raid began, so Olive 

rushed Cliff and herself to the foyer as that was where they had planned to meet Sukie if she wasn’t 

back in time. But for some mysterious reason, she was nowhere to be seen… 

 

Coronation Celebrations 

The King’s Coronation is being held on Saturday 6th May and to mark this Aspens 

are offering a celebration menu on Friday 5th May.  We are sending this out with this 

newsletter.  Bookings can be made as normal via ParentPay. 

 

We are marking this event as a school on Friday 12th May with a whole school picnic in the 

afternoon.  All the children are invited to come into school wearing red, white and blue or in party 

clothes (no school uniform needed) and bring a plate of picnic food for themselves.  Remember 

that we are a nut free school, so please make sure that there are no nut based products. 

(Please would Year Six only wear uniform in the morning and bring clothes to change into.)   

At 2.00 pm we will open the doors and you are welcome to collect your child from class and go 

onto the field to enjoy your picnic (please bring a rug or chairs) before heading home to enjoy the 

weekend.  If you can’t make this, we will make sure that your child enjoys their picnic with their 

teacher.  If it is wet, we will eat in classes.  FOMHS will be holding a cake sale and selling teas and 

soft drinks as a fund raiser too.  We look forward to seeing you. 

Sports Days 

We have booked our Sports Days for the following afternoons, 

starting at 1.30 pm.  We look forward to welcoming you to these.  

Please bring a chair or rug to sit on! 

Monday 19th June – Y5 & Y6 

Tuesday 20th June – Y3 & Y4 

Wednesday 21st June – Y1 & Y2 

Thursday 22nd June – YR 
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Bag2School 

We are having a Bag2School collection on Friday 28th April at 9.00 am.  Help us raise funds and 

recycle at the same time!   See what is welcome at Bag 2 School. Thank you. 

 

Wraparound 

We offer wraparound care from 7.45 am – 8.30 am (Breakfast Club) and 3.15 pm – 5.00 pm (Playzone).  We 

don’t need bookings for Breakfast Club but you do need to book a place for your child at Playzone by 

11.00 am on the day so we can staff it accordingly.  Please remember to collect your child from Playzone 

by 5.00 pm please as staff often have to leave then too.  Thank you. 

 

Fund Raising for The Trussell Trust 

Two of our children, Charlie and Will, are walking 50 km in May to raise money for The Trussell Trust.  Charlie 

asked to support this charity after watching the latest Simon Reeve programme about the hardship that 

some people in Cornwall are facing.  If you would like to support this incredible effort and charity, the link to 

their Just Giving page is here…The Trussell Trust 

 

Social Media 

Remember that we are on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram and following our accounts will give you a 

great insight into everyday life in school. 

 

Communications 

Remember to use the email hello@mounthawke.org or phone 01209 890230 if you need to speak to 

one of us, let us know about something or share something with us.  Miss Biddick is usually on the 

gate every morning and afternoon too. 

 

All of us here at school would like to wish you a very happy and safe weekend. 

 

Dates 

Term Dates 

Summer Term   Monday 17th April to Tuesday 25th July 

Half Term   Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd June 

Bank Holiday  Monday 1st May 

The King’s Coronation Bank Holiday Monday 8th May 

 

We have no more staff training days this school year. 

 

School Events 

Bag2School  Friday 28th April by 9.00 am 

Coronation Picnic  Friday 12th May from 2.00 pm 

Y5 &Y6 Sports Day Monday 19th June from 1.30 pm  

Y3 & Y4 Sports Day Tuesday 20th June from 1.30 pm 

Y1 & Y2 Sports Day Wednesday 21st June from 1.30 pm 

YR Sports Day  Thursday 22nd June from 1.30 pm 

Y6 Leaver Assembly Tuesday 25th July from 9.00 am 

 

mailto:hello@mounthawke.org
http://www.mounthawke.org/
https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.justgiving.com%2Fpage%2Fcharlie-and-will-walk-for-the-food-bank%3Futm_campaign%3Dlc_frp_share_transaction_fundraiser_page_donation_received_-_nth_donation%26utm_content%3D6bc4ccfc-fde3-4e4c-9d66-ff5450accf8c%26utm_medium%3Demail%26utm_source%3Dpostoffice%26utm_term%3D1681162779527&data=05%7C01%7Ccatherine.biddick%40mounthawke.org%7C7195dc038f8b4bef7f5d08db416be904%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C638175703937820510%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=uRmplC4mMLGSYR7Clz%2BsW6IJAr%2BnZ7WlCPUGsTUQYYE%3D&reserved=0
https://www.facebook.com/MountHawkeAcademy
https://twitter.com/mounthawkeMHA
https://www.instagram.com/mounthawkeacademy/
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Friends of Mount Hawke School (FOMHS) News 

Thank you for everyone who volunteered, donated and supported Carne Class Easter Egg and 

Cake Sale, we raised an amazing £159.45.  Additionally, £65.96 was raised from Uniform Sales.  The 

proceeds will go towards the new Playground Markers. 

Upcoming Events… 

Date of Next FOMHS Meeting 

Wednesday, 26th April 2.15pm at School 

We welcome new members and look forward to a fun Summer Term!  

The Next Cake Sale:  

Pendeen and Longship Classes on Friday 12th May 

To take place during Coronation Picnic 

 

 Just a reminder … 

Please join the WhatsApp group for volunteers to help where you can - just scan 

the QR code to join. (Only admins can comment as required so there won’t be 

constant pings!) 

Rest assured being part of FOMHS isn't a role which requires much in the way of 

time, energy or meetings, and you’d be alongside others. Without enough help, 

we won't be able to make events or fundraisers happen and the provisions will 

inevitably suffer.  
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